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Starting September 20th, LifeKids will be open during
the 9:00 service. Families will need to pre-register
online by 3pm the day prior, and registration will close

when rooms reach capacity.
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Everyone will be required to sanitize
their hands before entering the
building, and children will sanitize
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Non-contact temperature

before entering & exiting classrooms.
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We request only one

checks and health screenings
will be conducted upon entry

parent/guardian per family drop
off and pick up, and the same
person who dropped the child off
should pick up the child.

Face coverings must be worn by all
adults and children in K-5th Grade.

There will be a designated
path to provide a one

entrance and one exit .
path for drop off and pick 6 6

No items will be passed
among children.
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We are so excited to be resuming
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Additionally, we will

practice touchless greetings
(no hugs or high-fives.)

our on-site LifeKids services.
Things will look different to
ensure safety, but we will still
have fun with Disciple Makers

who are excited to share about
God and his love each week!

Please stay home if...

anyone in your family is %
exhibiting any

symptoms or has in

close contact with

someone who

symptoms or has been
diagnosed by COVID-19.

________ - Theentire LifeKids area and

supplies will be cleaned and
sanitized prior to the next

service.

V—

Vv amm

0

Disciple Makers will be health
screened, sanitize, and wear masks
while serving.

IF YOUR FAMILY IS NOT YET READY TO RETURN WITH IN-PERSON
SERVICES, YOUR CHILDREN CAN WATCH THE LESSON THROUGH OUR
ONLINE EXPERIENCE AT WWW.LIFECHURCHNC.COM/LIVE



